
4-H Open House and Hot Dog Dinner 

September 1st, 6:30-7:30 pm 

Wheeler Branch Reservoir Pavilion 

Please join us at Wheeler Branch  
and learn more about the Somervell County 

4-H Program. The dinner is free and we 
would love to see you there! 

 
 We will be giving away some great prizes! You 

do not need to be a 4-H member to be eligible to 

win. Fishing will be allowed, but no swimming. 

It’s time to get started on a new 4-H year. 4-H Connect will open for re-

enrollment on August 15th! If you would like to participate in one of the many 

projects like Shooting Sports, Food or Photography, or would like to show  

an animal, be sure to get signed up! 

Call the Extension Office if you have any questions.  

254-897-2809 


